
New Partnership 
Announcement

Palo Pinto General Hospital 
Selects Unidine as its  
Strategic Dining Partner
Texas, March, 2021 - 
 
Palo Pinto General Hospital announced its new partnership 
with Unidine Corporation, the leading provider of food and 
dining management services. Palo Pinto's decision was 
rooted in its mission of promoting optimal health and well 
being of the entire community by providing patient and 
family centered, quality healthcare in a respectful and safe 
environment. Unidine's hospitality centric approach to 
fresh-from-scratch and seasonal offerings combined with 
proven nutritional programming aligns with Palo Pinto's 
dedication to supporting holistic patient care outcomes 
and boosting satisfaction. 
 
Palo Pinto General Hospital came into health in April 1965. 
The network offers immediate and primary care with 
diagnostic assessments, women's services, men's health, 
lab draws, and more with several convenient locations. 
Located in Mineral Wells, the treatment coverage area Palo 
Pinto General Hospital assumes is close to 10,000 square 
miles and 100,000 people. The needs and demands for 
healthcare have grown and the facilities have expanded to 
deliver the power of wellness for the community. 
 
Unidine will work in partnership with Palo Pinto General 
Hospital to improve the patient experience through nutrient 
rich menus offering fresh, health-based variety, enhanced 
technology integration and proven culinary programming to 
service every dining need for every patient. Through the 
added support of an experienced dining partner, Palo Pinto 
General Hospital is empowered to promote wellness 
outcomes through the elevation of menu offerings 
supported by experienced culinary teams, encourage 
optimal health with expert dietitians and improve the patient 
experience through Unidine's unique S.H.I.N.E. hospitality 
training.

Unidine operates in over 400 facilities and is the leading 
provider of food and dining management services for 
discerning clients throughout the United States. Since its 
founding in 2001 by President and CEO Richard B. Schenkel, 
Unidine’s success derives from consistent execution in four key 
areas – and exclusive focus on food and dining management 
services, a commitment to seasonal, fresh-from-scratch 
cooking, exceptional customer service and a corporate culture 
enlivened by each team member’s passion for culinary and 
service excellence. Unidine’s network of dietitians and 
culinarians leverage the latest research to support cultural 
enrichment and wellness strategies for hospitals and 
behavioral health facilities, and also exceptional service for 
senior living communities and corporations. 
For more information visit: https://www.unidine.com/
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